
ATTENTION GOLFERS & FANS

Volunteer registration is NOW OPEN for the ORCA Golf 
Bags Women’s Match-Play Championship presented by 
PXG.  

The Orca is the first professional women’s golf 
tournament in Jacksonville since 1976 and the first ever 
in St Johns County, and we’re inviting you to volunteer 
with the hope that you’ll support this amazing group of 
young women.

The Orca is a unique two-week event featuring a 54-
hole Stroke-Play tournament at King & Bear, October 
25 – 28, and a 64-player Match-Play tournament at 
Slammer & Squire, starting on November 1. 

We’re collaborating with women’s initiatives group 
Generation W to provide programming outside the 
ropes.  And we’re raising money for INK!, to help fund 
underserved public schools in our market.

Tournament and volunteer information can be found 
on the event website, TheOrcaGolf.com, or you may
email directly our Volunteer Chair, Joan Blecha at 
Blechajb@comcast.net.

Please join us as part of this meaningful tournament 
and to help welcome the future stars of the LPGA Tour 
to our amazing North Florida community.

THANK YOU!

PS: Tournament admission will be free, so if you’re 
unable to volunteer, please come watch!

Volunteer 
Opportunity!


